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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Good afternoon, we are asking that residents please turn off dripping faucets 

during the daytime. We are currently experiencing low water levels at the 

water plants due to the high volume of residents continually dispensing 

water. We ask for the time being that you only drip faucets at nighttime. 

 

To report a water issue please call 337-527-4583 during business 

hours and 337-527-4582 after hours. 

 

 


